Letter of Company Employment

Date Given : June 15th , 2010

To Helen Ree

We are grateful to tell you that you have been hired by our company.

You will be evaluated for a period of 1 year. You will be assigned as Tesol
Professor of Tesol Center in KYUNG-SUNG University, Your employment
date will be on June 21th.

You will be receiving a compensation of 3000,000 won a month. Also, you
will be receiving the usual gains from the company such as health insurance
( Company 50% ) and accommodation allowance. After one year , you will
be entitled to 2weeks vacation leave with pay.

If interested, Please sign the attached contract and kindly send it back to
our office. We hope to see you soon.
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